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PROVIDER ALERT

HOSPITAL BASED OUTPATIENT MENTAL HEALTH
AND SUBSTANCE ABUSE SERVICES

JUNE 5, 2018

Medicaid does not reimburse Hospital based Outpatient Mental Health Services and
Hospital Based Substance Use Services on the same day. Outpatient Hospital's may
only submit one UB-04 per day per consumer. This is outlined in the Medicaid UB-04
Billing Manual and based on CMS Guidance.

The Medicaid UB-04 Billing Instructions can be found on this link:
https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/Documents/2017 %20UB04 %20Hospital%20Instruction

s-Final%208FEB2018.pdf

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.
Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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